
You're Invited to Our Special PTA Event! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are thrilled to invite you to our upcoming Parent-Teacher Association Special Event! 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Location: School Auditorium 

This event promises to be a day filled with fun activities, informative sessions, and opportunities 

to connect with teachers and other parents. There will be food, games, and chances to win 

exciting prizes! 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, by contacting the school office or sending an email to 

pta@example.com. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Parent-Teacher Association 


